
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 15, 2006 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: WUTC v. Canterwood Water Company, Inc. 
 Docket No. UW-040651 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 
Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are an original and 11 copies of a Settlement 
Agreement, Testimony of Danny Kermode of Commission Staff in Support of the Settlement 
Agreement, and Certificate of Service.   
 
The Parties request a streamlined review of the settlement because Canterwood, with no 
objection from Staff, would like the rates to become effective as soon as possible in time for its 
next billing cycle.  To that end, the Parties waive an oral presentation and entry of an initial 
order, and ask that the Commission enter only a final order in this docket.   
 
If you need any additional information, please let me know.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MICHAEL A. FASSIO 
Assistant Attorney General  
 
MAF:emd 
 
cc:  Parties 


